
 
Expanding the Androscoggin Greenway to Canton, Jay and Livermore Falls 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A Section 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
announces that it will be voting on a proposal to allocate funds to support the Androscoggin 
Land Trust acquisition of: 
 
Area 1: Canton Rivershore, The Town of Canton, Oxford County 
238+ acres of land in fee located in the Town of Canton, Oxford County, State of Maine.  The 
property owned by Verso Paper and is best described as land located on both sides of State Route 
140, in the easterly side of Canton, Maine. Town of Canton Assessor’s Map- R5 Lot 44 and Lot 
45 
 
Area 2: Academy Hill, The Town of Canton, Oxford County 
390+ acres of land in fee located in the Town of Canton, Oxford County, State of Maine.  The 
property is owned by Verso Paper and is best described as vacant land south of the Alden Hill 
Road.  Town of Canton Assessor’s Map- R4 Lot 6 (aka 6.01) Lot 9, Lot 14.1 
 
Area 4: Riley Dam- Canton Section, The Town of Canton, Oxford County 
17+ acre conservation easement on land located in the Town of Canton, Oxford County, State of 
Maine.  The property is owned by Verso Paper and is located on Route 140, School St., Canton, 
Maine.  Town of Canton Assessor’s Map- R-9 Lots 21 and p/o Lot 22 
 
Area 4: Riley Dam- Jay Section, The Town of Jay, Franklin County 
10+ acres of land in fee located in the town of Jay, Franklin County, State of Maine.  The 
property is owned by Verso Paper and is located on Route 140, Intervale Road, Jay, Maine.  
Town of Jay Assessor’s Map 2 Lot 1 
 
Area 5: Seven Mile Stream, The Town of Jay, Franklin County 
42+ acres of land in fee located in the town of Jay, Franklin County, State of Maine.  The 
property is owned by Verso Paper and is best described as back land off a right-of-way from 
Route 140, in Jay Maine. Town of Jay Assessor’s Map 5, Lot 70 
 
The Androscoggin Land Trust will hold and manage these parcels under a Project Agreement 
with the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry. 
 
Public comment on these acquisitions will be accepted at the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
meeting on January 22, 2013.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. at the Department 
of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry’s Bolton Hill facility, 2870 North Belfast Ave, 
Augusta, Maine. 

 
Written comments on the proposed acquisitions will be accepted until 9AM on January 22, 2013 
and should be submitted to Tom Miragliuolo, Land for Maine’s Future Program, #22 State 
House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0022 or offered at the designated time during the Board 
meeting.  Please indicate the parcel your comment refers to.  For more information or details on 
the acquisition contact the above address or call 207-287-3200. 


